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SUBJECT
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An update on the King County Department of Elections’ preparations for the 2016 Presidential election. 

SUMMARY

The King County Department of Elections will provide an update on preparations for the 2016 Presidential election with a focus on the Presidential primay election that will be conducted on May 24, 2016.

BACKGROUND 

At the December 9, 2014 Government Accountability and Oversight Committee meeting, King County Department of Elections (DOE) staff briefed councilmembers on the following process improvements and lessons learned that will shape their preparations for the 2016 Presidential election.[footnoteRef:1]  [1:  2014-B0199: Update on Elections technology and Presidential election preparations] 


LEAN Efficiencies.  DOE staff reported in 2014 that they have made significant process improvements in election operations by adopting the efficiency principles of LEAN.[footnoteRef:2] Some of the achieved efficiencies in voter registration and ballot processing are: [2:  King County Elections April 2014 newsletter (Attachment 1)] 


1. Reduced turnaround time of voter registration by 43%;

2. Reduced total processing time by nearly 45%; and

3. Reduced processing for incoming mail by 54%. 

Lessons Learned from Previous Presidential Elections.  DOE staff also highlighted the following accomplishments from the 2012 Presidential election that could help the County prepare for the 2016 Presidential election: 

1. Extended hours and weekend service to increase opportunities for citizens to register to vote;

2. Partnerships with community law enforcement, traffic experts and private vendors to provide security, traffic control and enhanced safety measures to over 230,000 voters who sought in-person election services;

3. Use of tablet computers and other line management techniques to pre-process voters and streamline customer service;

4. “Elections-on-the-go” mobile-optimized website to provide quick access to information about ballot drop box locations, election results and more; and

5. Reduction of temporary staffing of vote-by-mail elections by nearly 50% as a result of applying Lean review, targeted use of technology, and implementing process improvements.[footnoteRef:3] [3:  King County Elections 2012 Annual Report (Attachment 2)] 



ATTACHMENTS

1. Elections April 2014 Election Connection Newsletter
2. Elections 2012 Annual Report
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